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CORNWALL FORWARD
Economic Development

BLAZING A PATH FORWARD TOGETHER.

Dear Residents of Cornwall and Cornwall on Hudson,

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to each and every one of you for your unwavering 
enthusiasm and active participation in our collective journey towards the NY 
Forward Grant application and project review process. Your invaluable contributions 
through public workshops, surveys, and engaging on social media have been 
instrumental in shaping the future of our community.

We are thrilled to announce that all projects have been submitted and have 
undergone a rigorous review process, involving the Local Planning Committee (LPC), 
Municipalities, Consultant Team, State Team, Core Team, and most importantly, you 
-the vibrant and engaged community we are proud to serve.

The LPC has just concluded its final meeting, marking an important milestone. The 
next phase entails the creation of a Strategic Investment Plan (SIP) by our dedicated 
Consultant Team, which will be submitted to the state. As we eagerly await the 
results, we anticipate that the projects selected for funding will be announced by 
Spring 2024.

Your involvement has been, and will continue to be, the backbone of this endeavor. 
When the selected projects are unveiled, we will once again turn to you, our 
community, for your valuable input. Your opinions and insights will help shape the 
final outcome of these projects before the first shovels enter the ground.

Thank you for your commitment, your passion, and your dedication to our shared 
vision. Together, we are making our community stronger and more vibrant than ever.

With sincere gratitude,

Joshua T. Wojehowski, Town Supervisor, Town of Cornwall
James A. Gagliano, Mayor, Village of Cornwall-on-Hudson


